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Every Child needs a bike!  

 

Outdoor experiences, like riding a bike is part of most children’s childhood 
memories. Caden Dahl has been wanting to ride a bike like everyone else for a 
while now. This year the doctors and momma agreed it could happen. Finding a 
special bike that would work for Caden was no easy task.  
 
The Gilbert Brown Foundation has been working with Caden since he was 3 
weeks old and Caden has become part of the Foundation family. When Gilbert 
discovered he wanted a bike, he said “We need to make this happen!”  
 

Western Wisconsin Wheels proved to be an amazing partner for us. Western 
Wisconsin Wheels is a chapter of AMBUCS.  They were founded in May/June of 
2015, with  6 founding members made up of therapists, teachers and parents. 
AMBUCS owns Amtryke, so they use Amtryke adaptive tricycles to fill wishlist 
requests.  
 
Funding is always an issue, so the Gilbert Brown Foundation stepped up to fund 
this project for a “speedy” result!  Gilbert’s Foundation partners with the 
Wisconsin Association of Campgrounds owners and you can see all the 
campgrounds that participate and their events on 
www.gilbertbrownfoundation.org or www.wisconsincampgrounds.com  
  
Caden's bike will be #70 that Western Wisconsin Wheels  helped with, through a 
combination of the Assessment, Fundraising, Assembling, Final fitting & 
Instruction.  
Caden will be launching his first riding adventure tonight at 8pm at Champions 
Riverside Resort in Galesville Wisconsin. They are providing free lasagna 
dinners to all the volunteers prior to the launch. Caden has teamed up with 
Gilbert at the Wisconsin Association of Campground Owners convention to 
motivate campground owners to help other children in Wisconsin, and he is 
nothing short of a superhero! He uses his talent and knowledge in the sports 
arena to motivate other kids to do their best and he shares Gilberts message on 
antibullying.  

http://www.gilbertbrownfoundation.org/
http://www.wisconsincampgrounds.com/
http://www.wisconsincampgrounds.com/


 
Caden is the poster “little man” for the Gilbert Brown Foundation.  At 11 he feels 
the need to give back and contribute and he certainly does that.  Our Caden is 
proof that a positive attitude and a little help from your friends can go a very long 
way.  
 
Please join Gilbert Brown & Caden tonight for the exciting maiden voyage!  

 
 
 
The Gilbert Brown Foundation's mission is to service youth in an environment that promotes 
structure and life skills awareness, by introducing team building skills and promoting diversity in 
the community. Gilbert has spent years focusing on the anti-bullying movement in Wisconsin. 
Money that is raised in Wisconsin stays in Wisconsin.  
 
Learn more by visiting www.gilbertbrownfoundation.org 
www.wisconsincampgrounds.com 
 www.championsriversideresort.com  
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